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Bring your questions to our investor webchat

Please be informed that a webchat will be held on Friday, April 4th 2014, at 1:30pm, in which Vice-
Presidents of the Grupa Azoty Management Board, Messrs. Andrzej Skolmowski (finance) and Marek
Kaptucha (supply chain management), will be answering your questions about the company's current
situation and growth prospects in the context of the recently published financial results for 2013.

Our investors are invited to bring their questions to the StockWatch website, where the chat will be held this
Friday.


http://www.stockwatch.pl/czat-inwestorow-gieldowych/andrzej-skolmowski-i-marek-kaplucha---wiceprezesi-grupy-azoty,93

